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Via electronic filing

Chairman David Jones

c/o Sharla Dillon, Dockets and Records Manager
Tennessee Public Utility Commission

502 Deaderick Street, 4th Floor i
Nashville, TN 37243 Docket No. 17-00124

November 13, 2017

Re:  North Central Communications Notice of Intent to Operate Pursuant to Market
Regulation

Dear Chairman Jones:

On behalf of my client, North Central Communications (“NCC”), | am filing this letter to notify
the Tennessee Public Utility Commission (“Commission”) of the intent of NCC to operate
pursuant to market regulation, in accordance with T.C.A. Section 65-5-1009.

NCC was granted authority to provide competing local exchange and interexchange
telecommunications services pursuant to Order issued November 23, 2010 in Docket No. 10-
00139.

NCC understands that it remains subject to, and will comply with, the jurisdictional requirements
as set forth in T.C.A. Section 65-5-109 as applicable, including payment of inspection fees,
contribution to funds administered by the Commission, and filing of annual Small Minority
Owned Business Plan updates.

Elelfeterer

Eileen M Bodamer
Consultant to North Central Communications

Cc:  NCC, via email
Commission - 4 copies, via US Mail



